

ORDNANCE SYSTEMS DIVISION Human Resources

11/02/2007

Dear Lay Z Gordon (Eliezar Gordon)

On behalf of our HR (Human Resource) team at Ordnance Systems Division in Rafael I would like to thank you for your coaching presentation to our selected HR Managers.

It was impressive to see how you combine your positive out-look on life, and the experience from your sports career to teach us new things, and inspire all of us to better our life personally, and excel in our working environment.

In your presentation you showed us that taking your life in a perspective ,go after your dreams and goals ,and using your humor at all times, can add allot to team unity ,and team success.

Best Regards

Sara Solomon Training Manager Ordnance Systems Division Rafael